
MEMORANDUM

Date: July 17, 2023

From: Scott Gerdes, Director of Finance & Operations

TO: Finance Committee

RE: FY24 SRO Contract

Please consider approval of the FY24 SRO Contract with the City of

Faribault. This contract is a 2.25% increase over the previous year. The

contract amount for FY24 will be $120,863.00 being paid for under our

safe school levy funds.


